
4s and 5s Newsletter  

March 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

This month we will have many topics to learn and talk about. We will begin by reading about Dr. 

Suess for the first week of this month to celebrate his birthday. We will be reading one of his 

books each day of the week and dressing up with the theme of the book! I have already sent out 

the Dr. Seuss Week paper but I have it posted on our door as well! This month there will be no 

letters since there are only 4 more letters to learn before the school year is over, we want to be 

able to expand those weeks to last.  

 

We will be doing St Pats week and doing some crafts to celebrate this holiday, weather week to 

learn about the weather that's changing, and Spring week to learn all about Spring. We will still 

be squeezing in the shape of the week, number of the week, writing our names, etc.  

 

As we know how Missouri weather is, please be sure your child is still bringing in a jacket or 

coat, hat, and gloves to wear outside.  

 

We will also be canceling the show and tell on this month since there will be no letters! 

Reminders:  

● Snack money is due at the beginning of the month- $2.50 

● Breakfast ends at 8:15 am. If you are running late or your child is not attending school for the day 

please be sure to call/text to keep our count up to date 

● Please make sure your child has extra weather appropriate clothing to keep in their cubbies just in 

case of any accidents.  

Thank you, 

Ms kenzie 

Ms beverly 

Ms Rosa 


